
 

Dear All, 

We’re thrilled to announce the return of our super popular Talent Show! The last event in 
2023 was a huge hit, and we can’t wait to bring the magic back this year. 

We invite all students to express their interest in participating in the 2025 Talent Show, 
happening on 6th June! Whether they love to sing, dance, magic, perform comedy, play an 
instrument, or showcase another amazing talent, this is their time to shine! 

If your child would like to take part, please complete this expression of interest form and pop 
it in the Friends letterbox to the left on the table in front reception by 25th April. This will help 
us plan the evening, formal registration will happen closer to the time. 

We’d also love some parent volunteers to help make this event extra special – let us know if 
you’d like to get involved! 

For any questions, feel free to reach out at Chair@friends.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk  

We can’t wait to see all the incredible talent take the stage! 

Best, 
Friends of Lavant 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Lavant Primary Talent Show 2025 

Expression of interest 

I would like to register my interest in performing at the Talent Show 6th June 2025. 

 

Name: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Class: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Type of performance (singing/dancing/magic etc.): 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

My performance is (please tick)   Part of a group    Individual 
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